
HB 2325 -- MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION

SPONSOR: Johnson

Currently, the law allows the Department of Revenue to permit motor
vehicle sellers to issue temporary permits authorizing the
operation of a motor vehicle for up to 30 days. This bill extends
that period to 60 days.

This bill is similar to HB 541 (2015).


